
July 15, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Jim DiEugenio 

10734 Jefferson Blvd., #441 

Culver City, CA 90230 

 

Dear Jim: 

 

Per your request, enclosed please find a copy of the updated Lopez Report, and another copy of the 

New Orleans hearing transcript. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


